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THIS MONTH AT FFBR……                                                                  JULY 2012
A NOTE FROM OUR PRESIDENT......
Dear Friends,
I know it seems like we have not been together as a club in a long time and I really have missed seeing all of you.  Hopefully that will not be the case for the remainder of the year.  First, let me say how much I enjoyed the exchange to Halle-Saale and Vienna.  It was a great experience. We got to see things, eat things and do things I never thought possible.  I am looking forward to sharing photos with all of you at the August meeting.  Thornton took probably a thousand pictures, as did JoAnn and several other Ambassadors.  I promise we will limit the # of photos you will have to look at in August, but I think you will enjoy them.  I know I will enjoy seeing them again and remembering the exchange.
Our next event is the annual Christmas in July party at the Veterans’ home in Jackson.  This is always a highlight of the year for many of us.  Frances Bennett agreed to chair the event when Linda Dudley had some things come up that prohibited her for chairing it as she has done for many years.  Thanks Linda for your past years of service and a big THANKS to Frances for picking up the ball.  I know Frances would appreciate any help you can give her so please give her a call and ask her what you can do.
Speaking of HELP.....
We have a lot of things going on in the very near future and we need your help.  Please take a look at the list below and let me know which ones you may be interested in doing.
1. We have an incoming exchange with Minsk, Russia in November that needs an ED.  This should be a relatively easy exchange as it will only be for several days and the # of Ambassadors is limited.  A great opportunity for new members to get your feet wet.
2. It will soon be time to appoint a nominating committee to recommend club officers for next year.  If you would consider serving on the committee or serving as a board member/officer for next year, please let me know.
3.  The 2012 International Conference in Japan is coming up in October.  Want to Go?
4.  Of course, the 2013 International Conference in New Orleans has really been on my mind.  I (we) need to get busy on that very, very soon.
Bob got some unexpected news recently.  He was asked to be the FFI district field representative.  We will be going to Atlanta in August so he can find out what he has agreed to do?  ie...get some much-needed training.
Looking forward to seeing you all soon...
In Friendship,  
Gayle
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